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** E017/GR-15-1033 Otter Tail Power Company
In the Matter of the Application of Otter Tail Power Company for Authority to Increase Rates for
Electric Service in Minnesota.

1. Does Otter Tail’s March 30, 2018 Decoupling Report comply with the Commission’s May 1,
2017 Order?

2. Has Otter Tail’s Decoupling Report provided enough historical analysis to assess ratepayer
impact had decoupling been in place?

3. Should the Commission order implementation of a decoupling pilot for Otter Tail?
4. If the Commission orders implementation, what type of decoupling pilot should be

implemented, what customer classes should be included and when should decoupling go into
effect?

5. Are there other issues or concerns related to this matter? (PUC: Hetherington, Alonso)
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